
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

May 17, 2012
     The Gears
Present: Paul, Janet, Joe, Gisella, Rich A, Tyler, Anne, Carol, Bunny, President Mike
Paul ran the meeting, but President Mike surprised us with his attendance. 
Don’t forget—NO MEETING THIS WEEK. Thursday evening is our annual bowl-a-thon. 
We need a count as to who is attending the Joint Meeting of Kiwanis and Rotary on Tuesday, May 29th at the High School.  This is the meeting to present the Shute Library with our $1,000 from the Penny Wars.  Since Kiwanis won by $1.03, we are going to their luncheon. 

Mark your calendar—June 7th is our scholarship luncheon.

Tentative Gathering: Anne M. wants to invite the Club to Community Family in Everett on Thursday, June 14 from 4-6pm. This will be a dinner meeting---more to follow.
Lou Assetta is still at New England Rehab.  Please send him your well wishes at:

Lou Assetta

New England Rehabilitation Hospital

Two Rehabilitation Way

Woburn, MA 01810

Judy Lonergan was at Mass General and is now recuperating at home.

We Miss Them Both!

Guest speaker today was former boxer and World Welterweight champion Tony DeMarco.  DeMarco's actual birth name is Leonardo Liotta. To box in the league, the minimum age was 18, so Liotta used the birth certificate of Tony DeMarco in order to compete. DeMarco had his first professional fight when he was sixteen years old. He was available after the meeting to sign copies of his book, “Nardo: Memoirs of a Boxing Champion.” In his book, as well as the video presented at the meeting, DeMarco touches upon the triumphs and tragedies that shaped him as an individual.
